STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MICHAEL F. EASLEY DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS LYNDOQ TIPPETT
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

June 24, 2008
Chatham County

Diehl & Phillips, P.A.

c¢/o Alan Keith, P.E.

219 E. Chatham St., Suite 200
Caty, N.C. 27511

Subject: Millcroft 5 Cluster and the Knolls Subdivision Driveway Access in Feartington
Vﬂlage

Dear Mr Kelth

NCDOT has rewewed the sité acces§ poznts and submitted drawings related to the proposed
Milleroft 5 Cluster and the Knolls Subdivision entrance onto Millcroft. As you both know, this
portion of Millcroft has yet to be added to the State Maintenance System. As such, NCDOT cannot
formally grant a driveway permit for these two driveways.

However, NCDOT does appreciate the opportunity to insure that these two new driveways will
meet NCDOT standards when Millcroft is added to the State Maintenance System, and have
verified that these two new driveways will be placed in a proper location and meet all NCDOT
requitements if they are constructed by the submitted plans. This office will promptly issue a
driveway permit for these two locations once Millcroft is state maintained.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call or wtite this office.

Sincerely,

stin Bullock, E.I.
ssistant District Engineer

__REB/]eb

cer Tnnothy ]ohnson PE, Dmsmn Engmeer
- B.F. Sloan, County Malntenance Engineer
" Lynn R.iéhardson, Chatham Co. Planning
Robert Flynn
File
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